
Bozin, Sunny

From: HOO Hoc
Sent: Sunday, August 28, 2011 4:44 PM
To: HOO Hoc
Subject: HOO Highlight - Termination of North Anna Unusual Event on 8/28/11

On 8/25/11 North Anna declared an Unusual Event due to aftershock seismic activity following an earthquake on

8/23/11. At that time, North Anna indicated that it planned to remain in its Unusual Event status until a reasonable
period of time had passed without aftershocks in order to avoid multiple re-entries into an emergency status.

On 8/28/11 at 1536 EDT, North Anna exited from its Unusual Event based on the cessation of any further seismic
activity.
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secure e-mail: hool@nrc.sgov.gov

.-. U.S.NRC
J'~otf'riIJ.I bA~pit MJid ,dw J/M' , rat~•#•

1C


